
 

 

Date: Nov. 07, 2015 

 

 

 

Statement 

 We, Haier Telecom (Qingdao) Co., Ltd. states that our 

device, FCC ID: SG720151029U10, has no space to put the 

label except the battery compartment of this device. It is 

visible to the users as they purchase the products and install 

the battery. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Company Officer: David Yang 

 

Telephone Number: +86-532-88937275 

 

Email:   yang_wenquan@haier.com 

 

 

 


